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Dear Parent/Carer/ Driver 
 
My name is Frankie and I am in P3G.  I am a member of the Pupil Council and we have 
been talking about the parking because people don’t park where they are supposed to.  The 
Parent Council are worried about this too. 
 
We are also worried about the children who are running between parked cars. Could we 
please ask that parents come up to the playground to get their children.  The Pupil Council 
have made posters that we are going to put up to remind everyone about some of the 
problems we are having with parking and cars. 
 
Please also stick to the speed limit in school because some people are driving far too fast! 
Please help keep the children safe in Galston Primary by following these rules. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Frankie Moffat 
 
 
 


